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To: A428 Black Cat
Subject: Re: A428 Black Cat - Handover
Date: 24 January 2022 22:57:27

Dear Michele

Many thanks for your letter, I feel sure Mr. Emre Williams will have passed everything over. and we
are more than grateful The Planning Inspectorate have allowed us to have a voice,  

  To answer a couple of
questions Highways have always been aware of all our tenants and the VOA Officer acknowledged
this in his offer letter March 2021.  I can only say because of a very small nugget of information that in
my opinion things are going on that are less than honest by National Highways




